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Calendar 

 

December  
Dec. 1 PSS Gingerbread Night 

 6-7:30 PM 

Dec. 6 PSS Meeting in the Staff 

 Room 8-9 AM 

Dec. 6 Professional Growth 

 Wednesday, Early release 

 at 12:10 P.M.  

Dec. 11 Last week of Enrichment 

Dec. 12 Strings Winter Concert at

 Athey Creek 7-8 PM 

Dec. 14 Second Grade field trip 

 8:00 - 2:00 PM 

Dec.18-29 NO SCHOOL—Winter 

 Break! 

 

January  
Jan. 1 NO SCHOOL - New Years 

 Day 

Jan. 2 NO SCHOOL - Staff  

 Development Day 

Jan. 9 PSS Art Lit Training  

 BFPS Library 6:30-8 PM 

Jan. 15 NO SCHOOL - Non 

 Contract Day 

 

 

Remember you can check the 

school calendar on our website 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

Tips from Mrs. Bynum PE/Wellness Teacher:  

Teaching our kids to have an active lifestyle! 
 

Limit screen time: One way to limit physical inactivity is to require kids to 

play or exercise for 60 minutes before allowing screen time. Families could 

make it a rule: 30 minutes of television, computer or mobile device time for 

every 60 minutes of active play time, chores, or exercise. 
 

Sue Bynum 

PE/Wellness 

This holiday season Boones Ferry Primary School is 

a drop off site for Toys for Tots! 
What a great opportunity to teach our children 

generosity and the joy of giving. 

If your family would like to share in the gift of 

giving, please drop off new unwrapped toys in the 

large bin in the school entrance by December 15th. 

Thank you! 

 

Gingerbread Night is Tomorrow!! 6-7:30 PM 

Reminder - New Volunteer Registration Process 
This year an updated process for volunteering and sign-in was implemented 

by the district.  Before you volunteer at school you will need to register by 

filling out a short volunteer application at http://www.helpcounter.net/

wlwv .  You will receive an email when you have been approved.  

The first time you sign-in to volunteer at any WLWV school you will be 

prompted to accept a Volunteer Agreement.   

As you complete the sign-in process each time you volunteer, the system 

will print a name badge. This badge needs to be worn at all times while you 

are serving in your volunteer capacity.  

The staff and students at Boones Ferry appreciate the volunteer hours you 

share with us. 

http://www.helpcounter.net/wlwv
http://www.helpcounter.net/wlwv

